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IMPORTANT DATES 

ANNOUNCEMENT / PANUI 

A fortnightly newsletter of Te Kupenga Catholic Theological College 

09 September - Board of Studies Meeting 

12-23 September - Mid-semester Break 

(Level 7) 

16 September - Auckland Staff Meeting 

23 September - Professional                 

Development Seminar 

(Blackboard) 

Message from the Dean 
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Dr John Evangelista 

Need a space for your conference, 

workshop, seminar or lecture? 

Contact Karen at admin@ctc.ac.nz or 

call 09 3611053 

We have rooms and facilities available 

at St Columba Centre. 

We have just finished week 6 of 

the second semester which 

marks the middle of the term.  

This also     coincides with the 

start of spring.  It’s a good time 

to remind ourselves why we are 

here at the Catholic Theological 

College.   

Joseph Cardinal Ratzinger   

offers us some food for thought 

in a speech he delivered on the 

12 of December 2000 about the 

New Evangelisation:  Building the Civilisation of Love: 

“The true problem of our times is the ‘Crisis of God’, the absence 

of God, disguised by an empty religiosity.  Theology must go 

back to being truly theo-logy, speaking about and with God.  

… To proclaim God is to introduce to the relation with God: to 

teach how to pray.   Prayer is faith in action. And only by experi-

encing life with God does the evidence of his existence appear.” 

Manaaki a te Atua ki te katoa! 

 

 
Welcome for New Chief Executive 

We welcomed our new Te Kupenga Chief Executive, Mr Robert Blucher with a 

Mihi Whakatau on the 2
nd

 of September.  This marks a new beginning for the 

Catholic Theological College as we forge ahead in our mission to “provide high 

quality Catholic tertiary education, research, and advocacy  to develop and 

nourish leadership, knowledge, and faith formation in Aotearoa New Zealand”. 

E Robert, e mihi ana mātau ki a koe me ngā ringa tuwhera me ngā manawa! 

TH506 He Timatanga -  

A Beginning 

23-25 September 

Marae-based in Gisborne 

 

TH502 What is Theology 

Starts Friday 30 September 

Catholic Centre, Wellington 

For enquiries, email office@ctc.ac.nz 

or call (04)8198380 

Deepen your understanding of faith. 

Enrol for any of these courses offered 
in your diocese. 

http://www.ctc.ac.nz/
mailto:office@ctc.ac.nz
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TE KUPENGA CATHOLIC THEOLOGICAL COLLEGE 

Upcoming Events 

What’s New at Colin Library 

 

Dr John Owens Spoke to Young Adults 

Dr John Owens SM spoke at the College on the night of Monday         
29 August to the Auckland Catholic Young Adults Community on 

“Contemporary Philosophy: The Question of Narratives.” He posed the 
question whether our attempts to make sense of the world just go back 
in the end to narratives we have decided to adopt, and to nothing more. 

He suggested this was not enough, and that we need to rediscover an 
approach that sees something beyond us (the world, life, human nature, 
God!) as telling us which narratives we should adopt. The talk was   

followed by a lively question and answer session.  

Diaconate Ordination 

The Church in Aotearoa New Zealand has been blessed with the     
ordination of Joseph Long Nguyen, John the Baptist Suu Nguyen and 

Peter Charwick as deacons by Bishop Michael Dooley of Dunedin on 
the 3rd of September.  

College Mass with Bishop Michael Dooley 

Dunedin Bishop Michael Dooley 
celebrated our College Mass on 

the 2nd of September at Sacred 
Heart Church Ponsonby. 

Tongan Language Week 
4-10 September 

Check out these new titles and more at 

gsc.on.worldcat.org/list/18839018 

https://gsc.on.worldcat.org/list/18839018

